
 
 

 
 

 
CHRISTIANA LUTHERAN CHURCH WOMEN 

SISTER LUCILLE CIRCLE 
 
Sister Lucille Circle met on Tuesday, November 2, 2021 – 12 members present. 

 
Marsha Beaver had program – Veterans Day – November 11th. 

 
PRAYERS – Ethan Martin, Marsha’s grandson, Lyme Disease; Shelby’s uncle, Ray Carson Beaver 
(Buster) has tumor behind his aorta – tumor has shrunk and doing some better, Mike 

Carscadden – recovering from surgery; Vaughn finished chemo – spots on liver gone and issue 
with lungs reduced.  Betty and Vaughn lost their fur baby Ruby last week.  Matt Morris  

 
Treasurers Report – Balance $470.98 
 

Old Business  
 

Sock it to me – 925 pairs of socks collected; Thank you note to congregation to be in bulletin & 
December newsletter. 
 

New Business  
 

Christmas dinner and pack Shut in Bags – Monday, December 6th at 6:00pm – Christos. 
Stocking Stuffer list completed, and Madeline will let everyone know what they are bringing on 
December 6th.  We agreed to do 12 bags. 

 
Officers for 2022 remain the same:  Linda Crouch/Kathy Haynes – Co Leader; Secretary – 

Madeline Zieverink; Treasurer – Marsha Beaver. 
 
Hostess/Program signup sheet – most dates taken – will send copy to all members – if anyone 

interested in taking vacant date just let Madeline know. 
 

Blankets – new and used – NALC Disaster Relief – discussed collecting – project for 
January/February. We discussed making some blankets and involving members of congregation– 
we will research and do further planning.  In the meantime, if you run across throws/blankets 

for good price or have any gently used at home, please collect and we will have further 
information at January meeting. 

 
Circle voted to contribute $60 to the Thanksgiving Meal to fund meal for a family. Marsha will 

handle issuing check. 
 
Packing Party at RHM – they are in desperate need of volunteers – we agreed to do packing 

every other month:   Mondays 5:30-6:30 – January 10, 2022; March 14, 2022; May 9, 2022; 
July 11, 2022; September 12, 2022, and November 17, 2022.  Reminder will be given at our 

monthly meetings.  If anyone is interested in doing more frequently, please contact Marsha 
Beaver.   

 

Next Meeting – Monday, December 6th at 6:00pm – Christos. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
Madeline Zieverink 

Secretary 


